
 

Week ending 
12/01/18 

Poppy, Bluebell and 
Sunflower Class

This week's sounds 

We have learnt the following 
sounds: ow (cow), er (dinner) 

and oi (coin). These are in 
your key word wallets so you 

can practise at home.
Tricky words:

they, you, her, all, are, 
was

This week we have...

Introduced our topic on 
Dinosaurs. An egg hatched 

into a baby dinosaur, 
however it ran away! We 

have been looking for clues. 
We have also been thinking 
about what we would like to 

find out about dinosaurs. 

Maths
We have been revising the skill of 
finding 'one more' and 'one less' 

of a number and ordering 
numbers 1 - 20. We have also 

started to have a go at problem 
solving using eggs. For example; 
There were three eggs and two 

more arrived, how many eggs are 
there altogether?

Reading

Please write a comment, tick 
or sign when you have read 

with your child. 

PE success!
We are really proud of the children 
for getting changed for PE. Please 
keep practising those buttons and 

tights at home! 
Please bring in your child's PE kit if 

you haven't already!

Teddy Tennis!
All Reception classes are having 

Teddy Tennis on a Friday! An outside 
company comes in to teach them as 

part of their PE!

Next week
We will be continuing with our 

dinosaurs theme, learning about 
different types of dinosaurs and 

thinking about what it might be like 
to meet one! 

Show and Tell will only be about 
dinosaurs too! 


